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Capture photos and videos and instantly share your memories. Add your
favorite images or videos to albums or to other apps. Video Flick is an easy-
to-use image and video editor, photo organizer, album maker and more. Video
Flick can enhance your photos and videos with a vast array of effects, adjust
the color, contrast and brightness, crop, rotate, flip and add text. Make
your pictures come to life with filters and frames, create collages from a
wide variety of images, and share your creations on Facebook, Twitter,
YouTube and other social networks. Video Flick Features: Capture your photos
and videos and instantly share your memories. Add your favorite images or
videos to albums or to other apps. Video Flick is an easy-to-use image and
video editor, photo organizer, album maker and more. Video Flick can enhance
your photos and videos with a vast array of effects, adjust the color,
contrast and brightness, crop, rotate, flip and add text. Make your pictures
come to life with filters and frames, create collages from a wide variety of
images, and share your creations on Facebook, Twitter, YouTube and other
social networks. Video Flick Key Features: Capture and Enhance Photos and
Videos • Take photos and videos and instantly share them with your friends. •
Add text or photo effects to your pictures, adjust color, contrast and
brightness, crop, rotate, flip and more. • Video editor with customizable
video themes and short video clips. Add Images, Videos, and Effects • Add
your favorite images, videos and photos to albums or other apps. • Share your
creations with your friends via Facebook, Twitter, YouTube and other social
networks. • Add text and photo effects such as frames, silhouettes, stickers
and more. • Video effects such as zooming, color fading, and blurring. • Use
the filter effects to make your pictures come to life. Albums • Create
collages from a wide variety of images, easily combine photos and videos, and
share them on Facebook, Twitter, YouTube and other social networks. • Create
storyboard videos with customizable audio tracks. Categories • Create albums
with different types of objects, such as cars, animals, food, etc. • Filter
albums by categories. • Share albums with friends via Facebook, Twitter,
YouTube and other social networks. • Crop, rotate and flip pictures and
videos. • Add any
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System Requirements:

OS: Windows 10 64-bit / Windows 7 64-bit / Windows 8.1 64-bit / Windows 10
CPU: Intel i3 2.0 GHz or equivalent RAM: 1 GB or higher Graphics: Microsoft
DirectX 9 graphics card Hard Drive Space: 12 GB free space Additional Notes:
Some audio files will play in the background. Videos can be skipped or
paused. There is no in-game save option available. You can also download
Windows version here, Mac version here,
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